
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EDITORIAL 

Dear parents, 
We say good bye to one more strenuous and effort requiring year, amidst gloom, since we and 
our homeland had to withstand the harsh and undesired wave of terrorist attacks.  
The recent wake of terrorist attempts and suicide bombings has left the nation perplexed. Such ill 
attempts have no justification whatsoever, the hands behind and their vested interest are being 
investigated and counter foiled. At the same time one hard fact haunts us all and that is why- and 
under what circumstances has a faction of youth opted four such in human deeds. We need to 
instill in them the true spirit of fast vanishing brotherhood, goodwill, self respect,  respect of 
others and above all importance of life and positive approach towards it, be it anywhere and of 
anyone.  
We are indeed at crossroads and need to choose the righteous path, that of self reliance, mutual 
respect, hard work, positive approach, progress and prosperity; a fair key to success. Lets put our 
hands together and seek mercy and kindness of Almighty ALLAH to give us the courage to be 
united and face the deplorable situation that confronts the dear homeland, as, together we can 
make a difference! ---- a positive one indeed.                               
We wish you all a happy & peaceful New Year and pray that together we make a good start and 
contribute the best of our potential to words the betterment of our future generation.    
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The Principal Welcomes New 

Entrants   

The Principal, delivered his welcome address to 
the new entrants on 17th August 2009, in the  
Assembly Hall. It was attended by all the 
teaching and non-teaching staff. The Principal 
extended heartiest congratulation to the 
Students over their selection in one of the best 
Students Colleges of the Town. He said since 
the new entrants had become part of this 
leading institution, therefore they are expected 
to maintain the tradition of setting new records 
in all the fields i.e academics, Co-curricular 
Activities and Sports. He also advised them to 
offer prayers regularly with recitation of the 
Holy Quran and avoid indulging in bad 
activities. 

Defence Day Celebrated  

 
As usual, the Defence Day was celebrated with 
great spirit of patriotism, the Students paid 
tribute to the soldiers, who laid down their lives 
in the defence of our dear motherland. The  
Students delivered speeches in Urdu & English 
and sang Milli Naghmas. Administrator Fariha 
Siddiqui and Principal presided over the function 
and delivered speech to encourage the Students 
taking part in healthy activities. He emphasized 
upon the Students to remember sacrifices of the 
great heroes of the nation 

New Furniture For the 

Classes Classes 

Procurement of new furniture is being done in 
phases. Major purchases have been done in 
secondary section the remaining furniture will be 
purchased in Higher secondary section.  

http://www.kingstoncollege.webs.com/


 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Induction of 

Teaching & 

Non Teaching Staff 

 

A number of teaching and non teaching staff 
was inducted this year to fill in the vacant seats 
in various Departments. 
 
The following well qualified and experienced 
faculty members have joined in : 
           

 Mr. Sumair Khan 
(Dept. Physics) 

 Mr. Tanweer Gill  (Dept. Computer Sc) 

 Mr. Umair Mehmood Khan  
(Dept.  Chemistry) 

 Mr. Usman Mir  
(Dept. Chemistry) 

 Mr. Danish Morrison  
(Dept. English) 

 

Books Library Convert to 

The, Computer Library 

Books library which was established in  2000 has 
been changed and convert in computer library. 
Our aim to make a good and healthy educational 
environment for Students ,That’s why we are 
trying to make completely computerized lab. 
 

Installation of Heavy  

Filter Plant  

 
 
In view of better hygiene and good health a 
heavy water filter plant has been installed in 
the college mess, and pure drinking water has 
been made available to the Students.   
 

Mr,Naveed ur Rehman Take Over  As Principal 
 

One of the founding members of the College, 
and the former Principal, Mr Naveed Rehman  
has joined the college and taken over the 
charge as Principal, On his joining Kingston 
School/College where he had been deputed as  
General Secretary of Educational Society.  
His paramount concern being academics and 
discipline, the Principal has started frequent 
meetings with the faculty with the view to 
remain  in  close  contact  with  them  to receive 

Electric Generator installd   
 The Generator  made functional in the month of             

June-2007, furthering the comfort of Students  a 
step forward indeed. We got permanently 
solution for load shading  . 
 
 Educational Society Donates Books  

 Mr. Abdul Rehman President of Computer 
Relational Educational Society visited the 
KINGSTON on Sept 09. He was very kind to 
donate a good number of books for the college 
library with a view to provide the Students 
knowledgeable stuff on various subjects.             
 
 

Construction of Garden  
 
One of the long desired projects down years, 
the construction of college Garden within the 
premises has been undertaken on self help 
basis. Preliminary work of preparing layout 
and design has already been taken up by 
management, construction work will begin as 
soon as the proposed drawings and designs are 
completed.  
 
 
 
 

Establishment of Computer Lab   

 The long pending procurement of furniture 
and computers was eventually under taken 
for the newly established Lab .The lab made 
functional in June 2009. 
 

first hand knowledge of the progress and 
problems ranging from academics to co-
curricular activities, sports to administration. 
College events, syllabi, assignments, tests, 
correction of note books, daily routine and House 
duties come under discussion, apt and timely 

solutions are sought.    
 
 
 
 
 
 



                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faculty Meets  

 A coordination meeting of the faculty is held 
twice a week with the Principal in chair. 
The meeting discusses the matters relating to 
the Students and college events, syllabi 
progress, class tests, notebooks, assessment 
and house duties.  
Extra – Class Conducted    
 The Principal, felt the need for extra-coaching 
of cadets and advised the officer Incharge 
academics to arrange extra classes for the 
weaker Students, particularly those who failed 
to achieve desired results in the Mid Term 
Examination. With a renewed resolve and 
dedication the faculty took to their task to 
achieve set target. Rigorous effort was made to 
conduct re-tests, and extra classes to help solve 
the difficulties being faced by the weaker ones 
in different subjects.   
 
 

Guidance & Counseling Department  
 

Guidance and Counseling Department has been 
made effective in the college, to enhance moral 
and ethical standards of the Students, and to 
assist resolving their personal problems with a 
purpose to guide and counsel them for 
achieving the ultimate goal in life.  

Students Says Farewell to  

Intermediate students  

 

The faculty, administrative staff & Students 
arranged a farewell in honour of the outgoing 
Students on 17th Oct 2009. On this occasion, 
the Principal, Naveed Rehman paid tribute to 
Them, for those dedication, hard work, and 
commitment to the Academic Education. 
those efficiency and achievements were 
equally appreciated.  

   
 
 
 
 
   
 

Director of Education  Visits Kingston      
 
 
Director Mansoob Siddiqui paid a visit to 
Kingston on 23-11-2009. He was given a 
warmly welcome by the Principal and faculty. 
The Director was given briefing regarding 
academic and administrative matters, the 
Director showed satisfaction on the overall 
working of the college.  
 
 

Iqbal Day Commemorated  
 
 
 

The Kingston commemorated Iqbal Day on 11th 
Nov 2009. In this regard the managment 
organized a program to eulogize and recall the 
philosophy of great thinker poet of the East. 
The participants brought to light multi 
dimensional philosophical ideas of Iqbal and 
brought out salient features of his personality. 
The programme was chaired by President of 
Education Society Mr, Abdul Rehman. 

Mr. zahid zahidi read a paper on Iqbal’s 
criticism on colonialism. The worthy chief guest 
and principal also expressed their views on the 
great poet of the East, and advised the Students 
and aspiring youth to read and follow the 
ideals of the great thinker. The position holders  
were awarded prizes by the honorable chief 
guest. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town Nazim visits Kingston 
 Town Nazim Arif Sahib paid a visit to 
Kingston on 17-August 2009 and encourage 
the management for education betterment 
effort and announce the date for Games. 
Sports Championship to be held in November 
2009 having being postponed in view of ever 
posing security threats came under 
discussion. However, a consensus was 
reached upon for holding the event after 
winter vacation. The date is yet to be fixed 
and announced later on.  

They went around the college and admired 
the entire set up of the college.  The honorable 
guests left for their destinations after lunch.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

                                 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Naa’t & Qirat Competition   

 Debate Competition “Hum Zinda 
Qaum Hain”  
 
 
 

Academics and co-curricular activities go 
hand in hand in the educational institutions. 
Second to none our college is very particular 
in holding competitions, to enhance practical 
skills of promising Students. In this regard an   
Urdu debate and extempore competition was 
held on 26th  April 2010. The participants from 
all the houses took part and delivered 
speeches vigorously and enthusiastically on 
the given topic.  
 
 

Close circuits  Cameras 

installation in Kingston 

 

Discipline is major part of education that’s why 
in KINGSTON building we have already 
installed many close circuits  cameras for 
marinating discipline and for good educational 
environment . we insure that we are doing best 
for education and we are adopting new 
technology for betterment of our students 
education. InshaAllah in future we will be the 
brightest institution of Our City .     
 
 
 

The ability of potential students and would be 
leaders of the nation  could be seen in the 
charismatic rhetoric displayed by them.      

 
URDU  DEBATE / EXTEMPORE 
 
House   Position    
Uzma    1st  
Asma      2nd  
Zara    3rd  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literary and religious activities are a part of 
learning and play a vital role in grooming the 
cadets. An Naa’t & Qirat competition was held 
on 26th  April 2010. Every house actively took 
part in the competition. The somber and quiet 
prevailed the entire environment during the 
event.  
Principal Mr. Naveed Rehman delivered a 
lecture on the importance of Holy Quran and 
Sunnah. He also highlighted the miracles of 
Holy Quran when we practice it into our daily 
life.   
The hard work of the participants and the 
hands behind could be vividly seen and 
required heartiest appreciation. The following 
is the result  

 

QIRAT    NAAT 
 
Student   Position    Student   Position  
zulfiqar      1st  Faraz       1st  
jami Raza   2nd  Shahzain     2nd   
Wassy         3rd  Junaid      3rd   
      
Principal Naveed Rehman presided the event 
and was pleased to see the hard work of the 
participating students.    
 
 


